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17 January 2025 

 

Dear Greg, 

 

OfSTED INSPECTION REPORT 

 

On behalf of Bishop Patrick, myself and all at the NRCDES, I want to congratulate you on your recent Ofsted 

visit and the positive report, which I have very much enjoyed reading. 

 

It is lovely to see that the inspectors recognised so many areas of strength at St Hugh’s.  They saw that 

pupils are excellent ambassadors who are confident, feel safe and relate very well to others: this is because 

the pupils are cherished and supported in line with the Catholic life and mission of the school. Pastoral care 

has also been highlighted: exceptional care from staff ensures that pupils thrive, which is very much 

appreciated by parents. 

 

Personal development is well thought-out at St Hugh's. You enable pupils to discover and develop their 

talents through music, drama and sport: it sounds as though this year's Nativity was a very special occasion! 

Charity work is prominent, enabling pupils to develop their understanding of Catholic social teaching 

principles, the benefits of which are far reaching.  

 

Staff are proud to work at St Hugh's.  Please thank them for all that they do - I am most grateful.  Thank 

you also to you, Greg: your calm approach has clearly filtered through to the school community, which is a 

beacon of love and care under your leadership. 

 

I hope that the rest of the academic year is a rewarding and successful one for you and all within the St 

Hugh's school community. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Peter Giorgio 

Director of Education 


